

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWSLETTER

SNACK

As part of the After School Club, we do provide a light snack for the children staying beyond 4p.m. This can be a range of foods, such as crackers, crumpets, fruit loaf, cake, yoghurts or fresh fruit.

This is only a light snack and your child will still need to have tea when they go home.





TREAT FRIDAY

As the children work so hard all week, we are introducing a DVD night in school hall and in the bungalow on a Friday night. We will provide popcorn and juice for the children and they can enjoy a lovely relaxing end to the week. If your child is unable to have popcorn please email the school office so we can ensure staff are made aware.



Welcome back to you all! We are very excited to be back at school after a lovely Summer break (even if the weather wasn't so kind to us!) A warm welcome to our new parents for our Nursery Bees/Butterflies children and any other new parents using our wraparound care facilities for the first time.

We have only been back a week and the children have settled in beautifully. We have been lucky with the weather so have had a great week accessing the outdoor provision as well as our school and bungalow spaces.

We have lots of fun activities lined up—from fun PE activities to Autumn arts and crafts and some tasty baking activities too.

We will be sharing our photographs of the children enjoying these activities on Twitter for those who access this.

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask our After School Staff and we will address and answer these immediately.

Mrs Moretti

After School Leader

CONTACT NUMBERS

After School Club mobile — 07470429551 School office — 0191 250 9025 Bungalow — 0191 268 5635



WHO'S WHO -**EARLY YEARS AFTER SCHOOL STAFF**



Mrs Moretti





Miss McCauley





Miss Giles



Miss Shaw

Miss Beedham Miss Szendi







Miss Crawford Miss Telford

Miss Choudry

TIMINGS FOR PICK-UPS

Children are registered in the school hall between 3.00-3.30. This gives our staff the time to ensure all children are registered safely and have their belongings, medication and any other needs met before we start after school club. They then can choose which areas they would like to access within the provision—we are very fortunate to have a wide variety of space and activities on offer to suit all the children's varying interests, from access to the ICT suite, board games, interactive whiteboard, art and craft activities, outdoor pursuits and so on.

Nursery Butterflies and Bees are registered in Nursery and stay there until 3.30 when they are taken to the Bungalow by our Nursery and Early Years after school club staff.

Where / to pick up your child

Nursery Bees/Butterflies 3.00-3.30 Call school mobile for your child to be brought out to Gate 3

Nursery Bees/Butterflies 3.30-5.30 Pick your child up from the bungalow 3.00-4.00 Call school mobile for your child to be Reception—Year 6 brought out to Gate 3

Reception—Year 6 4.30-5.30 Pick your child up from the bungalow

NEW PICK-UP CHANGES

When collecting your child from the bungalow we have introduced a new pick-up procedure. Please press the buzzer or knock on the door and we will pick up the phone and ask who you are collecting. Please state your child's name and we will get them ready with all of their belongings and bring them out to you. If there are more parents waiting, please line up to avoid any congestion.

POLITE REMINDER

Please make sure that you book your child in advance for after school club as we are very busy and need to ensure that we have the correct staffing and resourcing to fully attend to all our children's needs. We appreciate your support in ensuring this.

Also, please arrive on time to collect your children. Our children and staff are in school for long hours and whilst emergencies cannot be helped we would appreciate you collecting your children on time for our closing hours. Late pick-ups will incur a charge.

If someone is picking your child up for you, please let us know (via the school email) a password so that we can ensure the safety of our children at all times.

AFTER SCHOOL STAFF











Mrs Moretti Mrs Flynn

Miss Jordan

Mr Harrison

Miss Harvey



Mrs Gardiner



Miss Chowdhury







Miss Alexander